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Virtual Prep Academy of Washington Newsletter 

A Message from  the Head of School 
Welcome Vikings I hope you had a great first week of school and that your student was able to 
make a connection with your Advisor (Homeroom teacher), Coach, and Teachers during these 
last few days.  I am so happy to have everyone back and for school to be started again and I 
know that our teachers have been very excited to see and hear from your students again.  
They truly miss talking with students over the summer!  As we continue into the school year, I 
wanted to share with you contact people for you to message or call if you need help with 
anything.  They may not have all the answers but they will get your messages to the 
appropriate staff member.  Remember I am always an email away so if an answer goes 
unanswered for more than 48 hours from anyone else send me an email at 
amiller@vprepwa.org so I can follow up. 
 
Please direct issues about curriculum or grades to your student’s teacher to start and if you 
need more assistance after that communication you can reach out to our Principals.  Ms. 
Siddique asiddique@vprepwa.org for K-6 and Mr. Pelton npelton@vprepwa.org for 7-12.   

For attendance reporting and questions please contact our Attendance Office at 
attendance@vprepwa.org or info@vprepwa.org.  

Please direct questions regarding the navigation of Canvas or “how to” in Canvas toward the 
Student Services Team and your student’s coach.  If you aren’t able to get help from a Coach 
please direct questions to Student Service Coordinator Ms. Jaukkuri cjaukkuri@vprepwa.org.  

For questions regarding schedules or credits and graduation progress for 7-12 please direct 
those to our Counselor Ms. Griffith lgriffith@vprepwa.org.  For K-6 please direct questions to 
our K-6 Counselor Ms. Woods swoods@vprepwa.org.  These two also handle all 504 plans 
and supporting students outside of the classroom so please don’t be afraid to have your 
students contact counselors for anything that they need outside of academics.  

Finally any questions regarding Special Services such as IEP, MLL, SLP, OT, PT, Child Find 
please direct those to our SWD Coordinator Ms. Miller smiller1@vprepwa.org. 

You can find a list of all staff members in our Student 
Handbook and also on our website under Staff/Contact Us - 
https://washington.virtualpreparatoryacademy.com/contact-
us/  

Again thank you for choosing VPrepWA for your student's 
education and if you ever need anything please reach out to 
me at amiller@vprepwa.org. 

VIKINGS BULLETIN 

Academic Team 

We are off and running with an awe-
some start of the school year! We 
hope that everyone has been able to 
log into their classes through Canvas. 
If you are having issues with this, 
please reach out. 

If you have academic questions or 
concerns for student grade K-6, 
please reach out to Ms. Siddique at 
asiddique@vprepwa.org  

If you have academic questions or concerns for 
student grade 7-12, please reach out to Mr. Pel-
ton at npelton@vprepwa.org  

Students have started their i-Ready tests 
and  will be completing their testing the first 
week of school. Please encourage your child to 
take their time, and give their best effort on the i-
Ready test! 

Operations Team 

Please check your email for the Household 
Income Survey. If you have any question, 
please email Jay at jjcaballero@vprepwa.org 

Please make sure you COMPLETE your 
choice transfer. If you have any question or 
need help, please email Jamie at 
jboykin@vprepwa.org 

Student Success Team 

Your Success Team was so excited to see 
families this week in our Learning Coach 
and Student Orientations! As we all settle 
in, please take the time to review this doc-
ument for how to best monitor your stu-
dent's within your Guardian Accounts in 
Canvas using your new Dashboard View. 
If you are having trouble accessing your 
account, please reach out to cjaukku-
ri@vprepwa.org for support! 

Special Services Team 

Hello VPrep WA Families! Welcome back to school! I hope you 
had a great first few days of school! As your Special Education 
coordinator, I am here to support you and your students with 
any questions or concerns you may have about our Special 
Programs. We are proud to offer a full continuum of services 
with specially designed instruction provided in a variety of edu-
cational settings. We are excited to have the continued support 
of our amazing staff including seven special education teach-
ers, a speech and language pathologist, occupational thera-
pist, physical therapist, school psychologist and Multi Lingual 
Educator.  Please feel free to reach out to me smil-
ler1@vprepwa.org should you have any questions about your 
student’s special programs.  
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